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Comments: Historical trails that link Manila Park and other areas in Uintah County to the trail along SR-44 need
to be maintained and reopened to ATV and snowmobile use. The "Don Hatch" trail needs to be open to ATV
use. The location of the trail in close enough to SR-44 that it would not cause additional impacts over the

highway traffic.

ATV trails need to be revised to accommodate the wider side by side vehicles to keep up with current trends.



